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UNITED STATES GOVER.%fE.NT

Memorandum
J. E. Hard, Reactor Inspector DATE: AU9USD 14' 1967To :

Division of Compliance, HQ

FROM : J. P. O'Reilly, Senior Reactor Inspector f, (9'
,

Region I, Division of Compliance

stJBJECT: U. S. ARM'l MATERIALS RESEARCH AGENCY - WATERTCWN ARSENAL
DOCKET NO. 50-47
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iThe attached report by cur field inspector of a visit to the y
subject facility on July 20, 1967, is forwarded for informa- *

tion. No items of noncompliance and no safety problems
were noted.

The report describes and outlines some of the significant
modifications being made in the facility to permit operation
at 5 Mw. Of special interest is the modifications to core
mid-plane beam tubes.

Attachment:
CO Rpt. No. 47/67-2
by J . R. Sears
dtd 8/14/67

cc: D. J. Skovholt, DRL (3)
R. S. Boyd, DRL
S. Levine, DRL
R. Handler, CO:HQ
SRI's, Regions
CO:HQ File (2)
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